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Data from the Staffing and Non-Partisanship Survey (SNPS) for 2021 are now available.

This survey is the result of a partnership between Statistics Canada and the Public Service Commission of Canada.
Public service employees participated in the survey from March to May 2021.

In addition to information on key aspects of the staffing system and employees' understanding of their rights and
responsibilities regarding political activities and non-partisanship, this cycle of the SNPS will contribute to a better
understanding of the experience of staffing during the COVID-19 pandemic.

For more information, please see the 2021 Staffing and Non-Partisanship Survey Highlights Report and Data
Visualization Tool.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey number 5147.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; infostats@statcan.gc.ca) or Media Relations
(statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@statcan.gc.ca).

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-service-commission/services/publications/2021-snps-highlights-report.html
https://www5.psc-cfp.gc.ca/dsad-dsda/snps-2021/index-en.html
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=5147
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